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KONK TOO (TM)

Flying Insect Killer

KILLS HOUSEFLIES,
STABLE & HORN FLIES,
GNATS AND MOSQUITOES

FOR USE IN MILK PARLOURS
AND MILKHOUSES.
ALSO FOR USE ON

BEEF AND DAIRY CATTLE

COMMERCIAL

Ready to Use Pressurized Spray

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins..............0.67%
Piperonyl Butoxide......4.05%

REGISTRATION NO. 17593 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

DANGER

500 g

EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE - EXPLOSIVE

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

Distributed by:

AIR GUARD CONTROL INC.
26 Waterman Avenue,

Toronto, Ontario Canada M4B 1Y5

KONK TOO KILLS FLYING INSECTS BEFORE THEY CAN BREED



DIRECTIONS

SPACE SPRAY - Kills flying insects in Milking Parlours and
Milking Rooms.  Direct spray upwards to all parts of the room
especially windows and other light sources.  Apply at a rate of 6
to 10 seconds per 30 m3.  Remove all animals from treatment area
before using as a space spray.  For best results, close all doors
and windows during treatment and keep room closed for fifteen
minutes before ventilating.  Ventilate treated areas thoroughly
for at least 30 minutes before animal re-entry.

LIVESTOCK SPRAY - To treat Beef and Dairy Cattle against attacks
of houseflies, stable flies and horn flies, spray animals once
daily with a fine mist.  Apply at a rate of 6 to 8 seconds per
animal.  Spray should be enough to wet ends of the hair only, do
not wet the hair or skin.  Take care not to spray in animal's
eyes.  Treat dairy cattle before milking.  Wash udders before
milking.  Do not use more than once a day.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not remain in
treated areas.  Ensure proper ventilation after sealed areas have
been treated.  Cover milk and milking utensils to prevent
contamination from spray and dead insects.  (Any treated surfaces
that may contact food or feed products should be washed
thoroughly with potable water after spraying and before re-use). 
Avoid inhalation of spray.  Avoid contact with skin and eyes. 
Wash after using.  Dispose of empty container with household
garbage.  CONTENTS UNDER PRESSURE.  Do not place in hot water or
near radiators, stove or other sources of heat.  Do not puncture
or incinerate can or store at temperatures over 50 deg Celsius. 
DO not spray into or near any open flame.

FIRST AID: If sprayed in eyes or on skin, flush with clean water.

If irritation persists, obtain medical attention.  If
accidentally swallowed, obtain medical attention at once.

NOTICE TO USER: This Control Product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control under unsafe
conditions.

LIMITATIONS OF WARRANTY:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to
the terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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